
 

 

August 2018 Newsletter 

 

Welcome to the August issue of the Croydon Group of Coeliac UK’s newsletter. 

 

Croydon Group next meeting: 

Dr R Rajak Consultant Rheumatologist and Lead for Osteoporosis at Croydon 

University Hospital, Dr Rajak will be discussing the prevention and treatment of 

Osteoporosis in Coeliac Patients. 

Wednesday 26th September 2018 

Time:  7.30 – 9.30 pm 

Venue:  Purley United Reformed Church 

906 Brighton Road, Purley CR8 2LN 

Nearest train station: Purley, 5-minute walk.   Buses: 60, 127, 166, 289, 405, 407, 412, 

434, 455, 466   

By car: There is a car park next door to the church and the old Sainsbury’s car park 

opposite (free after 6pm).  There is limited street parking in the High Street, Whytecliffe 

Road South and Pampisford Road all within a 5-minute walk.  

Please Note there is NO parking at the Church  please RSVP by Friday 

21/9/18 

___________________________________________________________ 

Reply Slip: 

I/We will be attending the meeting on Wednesday 26th September 

Name : 

Numbers attending:  

Email responses to :  croydon@coeliac.org.uk  

Post responses to :  Jacqui Smith  Group Organiser 24 Hamond Close South 

Croydon CR2 6BZ 

mailto:croydon@coeliac.org.uk


 

Coeliac UK AGM & Food Festival  

At the end of June, a couple of the committee attended the Coeliac Annual General 

Meeting in Reading. This was held within a gluten free food festival. Before the 

‘business’ part of the day we went around the food stalls, which were very 

informative, and we came across several products we’d not come across before! We 

then enjoyed a delicious gf fish and chip lunch and a cookery demonstration before 

attending the AGM.  

Before we left for the day we were treated to an afternoon tea that had been 

organised for Coeliac UK volunteers to celebrate 50 years. This was a lovely 

opportunity to talk to other volunteers from around the country.   

During the celebratory tea Jacqui (Croydon Groups, Group Organiser) was presented 

with a personalised cake stand in recognition of her outstanding support and 

contribution to the charity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All in all a very interesting and enjoyable day! 

 

 

 

 

 

Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of information contained in this newsletter.  

Furthermore, any articles, contributions or opinions contained herein are printed in good faith.  
However Coeliac UK and the Croydon Group can accept no responsibility for any errors or items 

this newsletter contains. 
 

Coeliac UK – A registered Charity and Company Limited by Guarantee and Registered in 

England. 
Registered Charity Number: 1048167 Company Number: 3068044 

 


